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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Introduction to Year 11 Evening 2019 
 
We would like to invite you to an Introduction to Year 11 evening on Tuesday 8th October,                 
6pm - 7.30pm. Please save the date, as the event will be packed with lots of information                 
specifically for parents and carers of Year 11 students. 
 
Presentations will include: 
 

● Keynote address Mr Arnull, Head of School 

● The Year 11 timeline Mr Gurung, Director of Key Stage 4 

● How to revise core subjects Leaders in English, Maths & Science 

● Post-16 destinations Mrs Noakes, Director of Sixth Form 

● Supporting your child Mr Kulyna, Head of Year 11 

 
A reminder letter and reply slip will be sent home at the beginning of next academic year. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Mr J Gurung 
Assistant Vice Principal 
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